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Transmission Bill HB0829 Inbox

Garrett <froglipp@gmail.com>
i to me

Delegate Charkoudian and the Education Energy and the Environment Committee

Regarding unfavorable stance on HB0829

As President of the Prince George's Audubon Society and Advocacy Chair, | represent over 400 members who care for the conservation and protection of our contiguous forests ar
actually serve Maryland Residents.

We would like the bill to not be passed as we do not want to support further destruction of wildlife and birding habitats in the wonderful state of Maryland.

Thank you for your consideration and support of our our stand not to continue the current destructive path planned for the Transmission lines.

Sincerely,

Lisa Garrett, President Prince George's Audubon Society Bowie MD

Lisa R Bierer-Garrett
North Beach, MD 20714

froglipp@gmail.com
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